
 

Where to go on the first day of your Sea School expedition  

Refer to the map below - to get there from the Victoria Point Shopping Centre, follow Colburn Avenue 

to the end and turn left to find the Western boat ramp in front of the Volunteer Marine Rescue Station.  

There is ample parking available for extended times on top of the hill and also if the gates are open to 

the grassed area in the north western corner of the point (closest to where we meet). 

A brick toilet block can be found beside the playground - along with BBQ facilities, picnic tables and 

fresh water taps.  

Please get yourself ready before the start time - arrive early to get organised, go to the toilet and lock up 

vehicles etc. We like to start on time with everyone present.  

Unless otherwise arranged, the meeting place and time is 0930 under the trees beside the Victoria Point 

Volunteer Marine Rescue Station. You will often see our boats parked there ready for action! 

Map of Victoria Point, east of Brisbane 

 

Think about your hopes and concerns for the expedition, write down any questions and feel free to ask 

us anything. 

Typically we start with a rope circle, acknowledging the Quandamooka Elders, and doing some 

introductions. Please share something about your interest and experience level (even if it still has a lot 

of potential!) We discuss expedition behavior and the importance of encouragement and positive 

feedback for each other to help create the best learning environment. 

Have your gear already organised as described in the what to bring list. Your day pack should have 

snacks, water, sun protection and your lunch for the first day along with a rain jacket. Even in fine 

weather this can be useful if it is windy.  

Perishable or frozen food can be placed in the esky, it is helpful to have separate bags for each meal. 

If you have forgotten anything please ask – we usually have spare clothing and equipment available. 


